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Sport Spring Boys Volleyball

Positive Developments
and Highlights

We recently held with Commissioner Tackett and Mr. Bottoms a
meeting of the Boys' Volleyball Assigning Secretaries. Thankfully
these individuals were the same as for girls' and so the
transition to schedules in Arbiter, etc., is seamless.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

Continue to send out updates to Athletic Directors and Coaches
and updating the Frequently Asked Questions blogpost for the
membership. https://khsaa.org/11-26-24-boys-volleyball-
frequently-asked-questions/

Championship
Update/Review

Staff will be working with the membership to get regional
seeding procedures finalized as well as identifying our 8
regional tournament host sites.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

The NFHS for 2025-2026 has changed the rule for the use of a
textured ball for either boys' or girls' play. Staff will prepare
information and share with the Board a plan of implementation
at the May meeting.


